
 

 

April 2, 2021 

VISITATION CHANGES  

 

     We are happy to report some changes to our visitation schedule that we hope 

will help staff, but more importantly, allow for even more family visits! 

     We are streamlining our visitation days to Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 

2 pm-3 pm. We can also accommodate two families on Saturdays at 2 pm. This 

allows for multiple families to visit each of those days.  Here is how it will work: 

1) Please continue to call and preschedule your visit 

2) When you arrive, please go directly to the back of Clark Meadows and 

come in to the Dining room, where many of you have visited previously. 

Please DO NOT come to the main entrance! 

3) Pre-screening will take place in the dining room: masks required 

throughout your visit & social distancing in the apartment! 

4) Staff will escort you to family members apartment for your 1 hour visit 

5) NOTE: Please refrain from eating or drinking in the apartment! 

6) Staff will escort you back to the Dining room and out of the building 

 

 

OUT OF STATE VISITORS 
 

Governor Cuomo signed an Executive Order as of April 1st. Travelers entering  

New York State no longer need to quarantine. 


